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Bogotá DC

KOLUMBIEN
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Members of FEDEPESAN







Dear General Fernando Triana,

It is with great concern that I have learnt of the ongoing harassment, threats, robberies, extortion and even attempted murder by armed groups against members of the FEDEPESN fishing and environmental association.

I am writing to urge you to take immediate and effective action to protect the members of FEDEPESAN and ensure their safety. Please do so through measures that are planned, implemented and evaluated in consultation with FEDEPESAN and that prioritise human rights.

Yours sincerely,


...







